Williamsburg Woodland Trails Committee

Minutes of 4/13/11 meeting

The meeting was called to order by Chair Paul Jahnige. Also present were Diane Merritt, Gwen Blodgett, John Hoogstraten, and Susan Milsom. There was a visitor, Connie Young.

Minutes of the March meeting were read and approved.

PJ is working on ordering tools. We will do our best to buy locally. June 30 is the deadline for spending in this fiscal year.

The Trustees of Reservations are planning an event at Petticoat Hill on June 25. JH will contact someone there about coordination.

Members discussed possibilities for routes for the 4 Town Trail. GB will check on land owners in Conway.

It was noted that Earth Day is April 22, and National Trails Day in early June.

GB mentioned the formation of a new group, the Mill River Greenway Initiative. There is an event planned on April 15, and GB plans to attend.

On June 11, Geoff LeBaron will lead a bird walk, sponsored by the WWTC.

PJ informed the committee that the ADA has a new ruling regarding mobility devices and trails. Organizations must create policies concerning these devices and the trails that they oversee.

Now that the snow is gone, members will walk trails to see what clean up needs to be done.

To encourage new members for the WWTC, a message will be sent to people on the mailing list. A notice may also be placed in the town newsletter. With the departure of Hannah Gyovai, a new representative is needed for the 4 Town Trail Initiative.

The meeting was adjourned at 8 p.m.

Submitted by Susan Milsom